From: Michael Marchand

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Northern Pass
Date: Thursday, December 14, 2017 6:48:48 PM

Michael Marchand
PO Box 7049
Loudon, NH 03307

December 14, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

It's been very disappointing to watch PSNH/Eversource and the dishonest way they chose to sell this
project to the citizens of NH as well as our legislatures for the last 8 years.

Other utility companies have already proposed bringing power to NH using existing corridors that meet
the needs and wants of NH citizens without scarring our towns and forests.

I hope you take into consideration that, these NH towns most affected by this have already voted
against Northern Pass as proposed.

Thank you for your time

Sincerely,
Michael Marchand
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